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   BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
November 17, 2022

Chair, Steve Fram opened the meeting at 2:00 p.m. Present were, Board Member’s Ginny King, Elaine Byrne and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon. 1 absent Health Director, Deborah Rogers.

62 Green Street –Thad Berry from ASB Design Group is requesting the following variances:  1.) Percolation test required in proposed S.A.S. area to soil lab analysis. 2. Septic tank required 10’ from foundation, provided 8’.  3.) Septic tank required 10’ to property line, provided 4.9’.  4.) Soil Absorption system required 20’ from foundation, provided 15’.   Motion was made by Elaine Byrne to accept the variances requested as submitted, Seconded by Ginny King, and voted unanimously.

20 Forest Street- Chairman, Steve Fram would like the BOH to call the daughter of 20 Forest Street to have the outside cleaned up.  

Motion was made by Ginny King to accept the minutes of the meeting for August 18, 2022; it was seconded by Elaine Byrne and voted unanimously.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion was made by Elaine Byrne to have installation of Septic Systems last day to pull permit to install is December 1, 2022 and have all work finished by December 15, 2022.  New construction for Percolations test ends for the season December 1, 2022 until spring; it was seconded by Ginny King and voted unanimously.   

Motion was made by Ginny King to approve the annual minute’s stipend for Health Director, Deborah Rogers and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon; it was seconded by Elaine Byrne and voted unanimously.   


Next Board of Health meeting 12/15/2022

Meeting Adjourned at 2:25 p.m.

Respectively submitted,
Virginia Bacon
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